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 Retained funding within the Early Years Block 2020-21 
 

Budget 
provision 

Proposed 
£ 

Notes 

Early Learning 
and Childcare 

585,000 Free Early Education, Childcare Sufficiency and 
Early Years Outcomes Teams – funding to 
providers, free entitlement place sufficiency, 
supporting standards of delivery 

Back office / 
management 
costs 

71,200 Finance, payroll, HR, Legal, IT etc 

Inclusion Support 40,400 Contribution to the Inclusion Officer team 

Miscellaneous 12,000 Contribution to admissions, maternity, union 
duties etc 

TOTAL £708,600  
 

The introduction of ’30 hours free childcare’ and the resulting increase in the number of providers 
eligible to claim funding for the free entitlement (mainly after school-clubs and childminders) has 
placed unprecedented volume pressures on the teams which support children, families and early 
learning and childcare providers. Efficiency improvements have helped ensure that these pressures 
can continue to be met within existing resources. The proposed Early Years Block retention amounts 
to 2.5% of the total allocation, well within the 5% level permitted by the government.   
 


